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DISASSEMBLING/ASSEMBLING THE  
  
1.  Remove socket head cap screws and split. 
 
 
2. Remove the snap ring from  

SERVICE BULLETIN 
 

            Fall and Winter shutdown – Product availability and lead times  

Dear Customer, 
 
We know that Summer is just beginning and the last thing you want to think about is Fall and 
Winter, but that is exactly what we are asking you to do.  
 
As we are all aware there have been supply chain issues, material shortages and continued lead 
time delays. Many of our suppliers and manufacturers are no longer offering expedite options.  
 
We know that many of you utilize Fall and Winter shutdowns for equipment maintenance. As the 
lead times continue to grow, now is the time to get the quotes done and orders placed.  
 
We want to make sure that you have what you need, when you need it and are asking for your 
help to make this happen. Please prepare your quote requests and place your orders early this 
year.  
 
Please email parts@grancoclark.com with all your parts questions, quote requests, orders and 
needs. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Granco Clark 
7298 N. Storey Rd.  
Belding, MI 48809 
www.grancoclark.com 
+1-800-918-2600 
 
 
 
 

 


